
The works at Anchor Paddock have been causing 
disruption and inconvenience to us for many months.

The continuous flow of heavy construction traffic on 
Batchelors Lane, including delivery lorries, diggers and 
dumpers full of gravel, timber and bricks, affects us 
badly in a number of ways.

1. A significant increase in noise has affected normal 
activities in our house and garden.
2. Heavy and fast vehicles on the lane have caused 
severe vibrations within our property.
3. Batchelors lane has been degraded.  The grass 
verges have been eroded.  The lane is now full of deep 
potholes.  Many of the vehicles going to and from 
Anchor Paddock are driven at high speed, increasing 
noise and vibration, and raising health and safety 
hazards for residents, walkers and riders of all ages. 
4. Clouds of dust and stones thrown up by the traffic, 
cause air pollution affecting breathing and damaging 
surfaces: windows, hedges and borders, and cars.

If Dorset Planners allows this development, we ask for 
safe and healthy building and traffic conditions to be 
attached requiring monitoring, control and repair.


